

To: jeevacation@gmail.com[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Thur 8/5/2010 1:38:29 PM

Are you going to be in NYC soon?

I will be there all next week - possibly longer.

The receiver should counter to my second offer (\$1.3) on Sanford by tomorrow afternoon.

And I'd like to bring you up to date on the other two properties, plus a fourth I have been working on (202 Indian Rd).

Paul

Frank McKinney got a "very low" offer on Aqua Liana (I am guessing \$12 or \$13) and this morning got an offer from another person slightly better (\$13+). His loan is up. We'll see.